
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
October 5, 2024 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Hurricane Helene Debris Pick-Up 

 
The City of Indian Rocks Beach has teamed with outside contractors to begin debris pick-up. 
Clean-up commenced on Friday, October 4, 2024. This will be a lengthy process and will be 
completed in stages. Several passes will be made through the City, with each pass focusing on 

specific items. 
 
Examples of passes: 

• Construction Debris 

• White Goods, includes appliances 

• Vegetation & Yard Debris 

• Household Items 

• Black Garbage Bag Items 
 

Please note that under current FEMA regulations, the City of IRB is not permitted to pick-up 
storm debris from commercial multi-family properties, developments on private properties, or any 

development that has an HOA. If your property falls within any of the above categories, you will  
be required to obtain a private contractor for storm debris removal. 
 
We know that this is a trying time for everyone, and we ask for your patience as we try our best 
to get the City of IRB back to the beautiful home that we all love so much. 

 
Please continue to monitor our website for updates. 
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